
The National AIDS Council has learned of the forthcoming broadcast on TF1 of an autobiographical film made by the writer Hervé 
Guibert during the months preceding his death.

The National AIDS Council wishes to stress that this film is a dramatized personal testimony and has no real part to play in 
providing information generally applicable to all those living with HIV.

CONSEIL NATIONAL DU SIDA
7 RUE D’ANJOU
75008 PARIS
T. 33 [0]1 40 56 68 50
F. 33 [0]1 40 56 68 90
CNS.SANTE.FR

PRESS RELEASE CODE OF ETHICS IN INFORMATION EN

1992 JANUARY 17TH PRESS RELEASE ON THE BROADCASTING OF HERVÉ 
GUIBERT'S FILM

1/1


